
 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian       October 2018   

              
The fourth and final term of the year has started and we know that it is always an exciting time of the year 

for the children, with concert practices and Christmas time approaching. Concert practices will take place 

every day, so please ensure that your child is at school for the practices.  

 

Smurfys Creche will be closing for the Christmas Holiday on Thursday 20 December 2018 and will re-open 

in the New Year on Thursday 3rd of January 2019 

 

Thank you 

Esme and Staff 
Website | Facebook | Email 

Photos 

Please remember that photographs will be taken 
on Wednesday 24th October. 
 

2018 Concert & Graduation 

Our annual concert and graduation will be held 
on Friday, 9th November at Elandia Primary 
School. Tickets for the concert and graduation 
are available from the office at a cost of R90-00 
per ticket which includes a boerewors roll and a 
coldrink.  
 
Kindly purchase your ticket before Wednesday, 
7th November 2018 as tickets will not be sold on 
the night of the concert at the door.  
 
 

Annual Christmas Party 

Christmas Time is always so festive and exciting. 
To make this season even more fun, we will be 
having our Annual Christmas Party on Friday, 23 
November 2018. The children will be visited by 
Father Christmas and each child will be given a 
Christmas present and a party pack to take 
home. 
 
 

Hours (Monday – Friday) 

Regrettably we are still experiencing late 
collection of children from the crèche. Please 
take note that Smurfy’s closes strictly at 17H45.  
Thereafter a fine of R2-00 per min, will be 
payable to the teacher waiting for your child to 
be collected. 
 
 

Graduates 
All graduates to please send in their shoes, socks 
and shorts, clearly marked, before  
Tuesday 6th November 2018. 
 
 
 

School Fees 

Please note that there is a 10% discount on 2019 school fees if paid in full for the year, before the end 
of January 2019. Please enquire at the office. 
 
 Parking 

Please be considerate when parking outside the school. 

Safety – Front Gate 

For the safety of all, please ensure that you close the front gate when entering and leaving the school. 
 
 

https://www.smurfys.co.za/home
https://www.facebook.com/smurfysnurseryschool
mailto:info@smurfys.co.za

